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July 26, 2005 
 
To: Rapid City Council Members 
 
From: Dirk Jablonski - Public Works Director 
  
Ref: Consultant Pre-selection Committee Report 
 
The Public Works Department conducted a Consultant Pre-selection Committee Meeting 
on July 19, 2005 in accordance with the Policy for Technical Consultant Selection Process. 
The following information is provided as a result of this meeting: 
 
1. Project:  Anamosa Street Reconstruction 

 
 Selected Consultants: Brosz Engineering, Inc., FMG, Inc., Ferber Engineering 

Company, Inc., Kadrmas, Lee, & Jackson, and TSP, Inc. 
 
 Interview Team: Chairman – Klare Schroeder, Gale Schipke, Stacey Titus, 

Ted Vore, and Dan Coon 
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